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we're so glad you're here!

An ASPA Update
This quarter we have been working hard for the
wonderful PAs of Alabama! Here is a recap! 

ASPA worked with the Alabama Board of
Medical Examiners to clarify verbiage on
Alabama’s Rule 540-X-0.7 to safeguard PA
practice
The PA Advisory Committee met August 13th
and discussed dermatology protocol, PAs in
ophthalmology practice
Ongoing collaboration with AAPA regarding
how best to advocate for our profession in
Alabama
We have officially launched our new logo! 
New website set to debut in October! 
Join us in celebrating PA Week October 6-12 

Join us at Faulkner University for networking, learning, hands
on skills labs, an AAPA representative discussing PA
advocacy, and more at our annual symposium. CME
pending approval. Registration opens October 1, 2024! 

A N N U A L  S Y M P O S I U M :  F E B R U A R Y  6 - 9 ,  2 0 2 5

Save the date

C O L L A B O R A T I V E  P R A C T I C E  C M E
D E A D L I N E  T O  C O M P L E T E

J A N U A R Y  1 ,  2 0 2 5

Reminder
C L I C K F O R C O U R S E I N F O

https://www.albme.gov/resources/licensees/continuing-medical-education/on-demand-online-courses

